
PUBLIC NOTICE 
  
   
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing for the Draft Election Administration 
Plan pursuant to the Voter’s Choice Act will be held on August 29, 2019.  
 
Notice is further given that the Draft Election Administration Plan is posted on the 
Registrar of Voters’ website at ocvote.com/eap.  The Plan is available in English 
and translated versions in Spanish, Vietnamese, Chinese, Korean, Tagalog, and 
Farsi (Persian) will be subsequently posted in accordance with federal and state 
law. 
 
Comments on the Plan may be submitted using the online comment form on the 
Registrar of Voters’ website (ocvote.com/eap), by email to 
ocvoter@rov.ocgov.com, in writing, or in person at the Public Hearing. Written 
comments should be addressed to the Orange County Registrar of Voters, 1300 
S. Grand Avenue, Building C, Santa Ana, CA 92705. 
 
Meeting Date: August 29, 2019 
Meeting Time: 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
Meeting Location: Orange County Department of Education 
   200 Kalmus Drive 
   Costa Mesa, CA 92626 
    
The Public Hearing will also be livestreamed online at ocvote.com/eap. 
 
For more information regarding the Public Hearing, please call 714-567-7600 or 
visit ocvote.com/eap.  
 
Notice is further given that the location is an accessible facility.  Requests for 
documents in accessible formats, interpreting services, assistive listening 
devices, or other accommodations should be made by calling (714) 567-5106, no 
later than four working days prior to the meeting. 
 
Dated this 9th day of August, 2019. 
 
 
Neal Kelley 
Registrar of Voters 
  

 


